
 
 
 
 
DATE:  July 22, 2025  
 
TO:  Mayor and Members of the City Council 
 
FROM: Vice Mayor Patricia Dillard and Councilmember Lauren Cazares 
 
SUBJECT: CONSIDERATION OF REINSTATING AND APPOINTING MEMBERS TO 

THE COUNCIL CLIMATE ACTION PLAN UPDATE AD HOC 
SUBCOMMITTEE TO REVIEW AND RECOMMEND UPDATES TO THE 
CLIMATE ACTION PLAN  

 


